
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 10:16 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:48 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Erin Norton <greatsky8@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 5:36 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please stop price increases for FPL 

To whom it may concern, 
My name is Erin Norton and I live in Southeast Palm Bay. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00569-2023 

I just heard that Florida Power and Light could yet again raise our electric bill this year. Last year they raised it so much 
that we now run the ac at 80 degrees in the summer and we have to hang our clothes out to dry so we don't use the 
dryer in order to save money on electricity. 
Now they want to raise our prices again! I absolutely beg you to do anything you can to stop this from happening. Our 
insurance has gone up, taxes, groceries, and gas. We absolutely cannot afford this on top of everything else. 

Please stop FPL from raising our rates.ru 
Sincerely, 
Erin Norton 

Sent from my iPhone 
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